
 
 
Date: 20th September, 2024 
 
To, 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
BSE Limited, Mumbai, 
Dalal Street, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
Sub: Intimation for closure of trading window 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 501370  
 
We would like to inform you that pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulation, 2015 read with BSE Circular No. LIST/COMP/01/2019-20 dated 2nd 
April, 2019, the Trading Window for dealing in the securities of Walchand PeopleFirst 
Limited shall remain closed for all Designated Persons and their immediate relatives 
from Tuesday, 1st October 2024 till the expiry of 48 hours after the declaration of un-
audited financial results for the quarter and half year ended 30th September 2024. 
 
Kindly take a note of above information. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Walchand PeopleFirst Limited 
 
 
 
____________________ 
Nachiket Sohani 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No: ACS 48562 
 
Place: Mumbai 
 
 
 
 


		2024-09-20T15:25:03+0530
	NACHIKET SUDHIR SOHANI




